November 28, 2023
Indoor Track

The Indoor Track at Somerset Berkley Regional High
School will be open to the public Monday through Thursday
from 5:30 pm until 8:00 pm starting on Monday, December
4th, 2023.

Track users will sign in at the registration desk upon
arrival.

1. Anyone wanting to use the track must check in at the
first floor lobby area. Users must sign in before and
after facility use with a staff member and list their name,
date, time, and phone number.

2. Only adult walkers will be allowed to enter the track
area. There will be no spectators and no one other than
walkers allowed in the track area.

3. The building entrance area and track area will be
monitored by staff at all times.

4. Members of the same group may walk side by side, but
no more than 2 walkers at a time.

5. The use of the indoor track will be limited to a specific
number of people on the track at one time.




